
May 11, 2016 

David Hagenhoff 

Building & Site Development 

City of Columbia 

701 E. Broadway 

Columbia, MO 65201 

RE: Right of Use Permit for a private heated loop system @ 29th S. gth Street and Cherry Street. 

Dear Mr. Hagenhoff, 

On behalf of Columbia Hotel Investments, we herewith submit a request for a Right of Use Permit to 

allow the placement of a private heated loop system in the public right-of-way of 29111 S. gth Street 

and Cherry Street. We are requesting to place heated loop I ines from the corner of 29th S. s111 Street 

alone Cherry Street right-of-way adjacent to Glenn's Cafe. These heated loop lines will help to insure 

safe and comfortable travel during mciement weather, such as snow and ice. It also helps to beautify 

the right-of-way. We have attached an exhibit indicating the areas that would be affected. 

Feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns. 

Best Regards, 

Terry L. Young 


